Lewisburg Borough Public Notice
Lewisburg Borough anticipates that the public restrooms in Hufnagle Park will be closed from Monday, August 21, 2023 – Sunday, August 27, 2023.  The closure is necessitated by electrical work associated with the Hufnagle Park Event Venue Project construction activities.  Lewisburg Borough intends to place a temporary restroom (i.e. a port-o-potty) along St. Louis Street at the park for this week.
